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Works Notice
Broken Hill Health Service Redevelopment

29 November 2024

Various works in the ED from 2 Dec 2024 — 3 Mar 2025

Health Infrastructure is building a new Acute Mental Health Inpatient Unit and refurbishing the
Emergency Department at Broken Hill Hospital to better meet the health needs of the Broken
Hill community now and into the future.

Stage 1 of the refurbishment of the Emergency Department is now underway.
Health Infrastructure has engaged Barpa Construction to carry out the work.

This notification is to advise that the following building activity will be taking place in the ED at various
dates and times over the next three months:
1. Electrical works: 7:30am to 3:30pm, Monday 2 December — Friday 13 December 2024.

2. Access to ceiling by plumbing subcontractor for Hydraulic Investigative Works: 9.00am —
11.00pm, Wednesday 11 December 2024.

3. Access into Communications Room for the ED by electrical subcontractor to install new cabinetry
and equipment: 7:30am to 3:30pm, Monday 2 December — Monday 3 March 2025.

How will the work affect you?

We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to staff and consumers, nearby
residents, businesses and road users. All construction activities are carried out with the health and safety
of the local community as our top priority.

The works outlined in this Works Notification will have minimal impact within the Emergency Department,
and will include the following:

e Impacted areas will be cordoned off with temporary bollards and caution tape.
e Ladders will be placed in required locations and removed when not in use.
¢ Some works include the removal of ceiling tiles to enter the ceiling space.

¢ Infection control measures will be in place, including signage, gap sealing, vacuuming and
mopping of impacted areas following the works.

Thank you for your patience while we build this important redevelopment for the Broken Hill community.

For more information

T: 028838 8889
E: HI-BrokenHillRedev@health.nsw.gov.au
W: hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au

hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au
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